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CARLA L. LERMAN
413 W. ENGLEWOOD AVENUE

TEANECK, NEW JERSEY 07666

October 5f 1985

Mario Apuzzo
Director of Law
Township of Monroe
Municipal Complex
Perrineville Road
Jamesburg N.J. 08831

Dear Mr. Apuzzo,

An order had been signed by Judge Eugene Serpentelli on August
30, 1985 directing me to submit my recommendations on Monroe's
compliance program by October 7, 1985; however, I have delayed
that report at the direction of Judge Serpentelli, until after
the October 3, 1985 hearing on Monroe's motion to transfer the
Affordable Housing Council. The October 7, 1985 date has been
postponed, but only long enough to give me time to renew my
report of July 1985 and make further recommendations as I feel
necessary. Althogh the Court has advised me that my
recommendations are to be submitted as soon as possible, I would
like the give the Township of Monroe, as well as all the other
parties involved, as opportuntiy for further comment.

If you, or members of the governing body, would like to have any
further input at this time, please call me as soon as possible at
(201) 646-2628 in the daytime, or (201) 833-2940 in the evening.
I will be in Monroe on Friday October 11, 1985 for-a speaking
engagement at 10:30 A.M., and would be happy to meet with you as
early that morning, prior to 10:30, as you would like.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

Carla Linscheid Lerman

cc Honorable Eugene D. Serpentelli AJSC
Mary Carroll, for the Township Council
Monroe Service List


